
 
 

CORONAVIRUS  PANDEMIC  
COVID 19 EMERGENCY 

 
  

The Daare Arqam Trust would like to announce with great sadness 
that we are closing the doors of the Mosque for all activities including 
Daily Prayers from immediate effect; Monday 23 March 2020 until 
further notice. 
 
 
This is as per guidelines from Government and Department of Health  
Ireland on mass gatherings to prevent the spread of Coronavirus 
infection. Health and Safety of people are paramount. 
 
We kindly request all of you to pray at home. May Allah Almighty 
remove this dangerous infection from our city, country and the globe in 
general. Ameen. 

 
 

Thanks and jazakumullahu khairan for your kind co-operation. 
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